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Cory Graffiti 

Kara Classroom
Middling Middle School
123 A Street
111-222-3333
cory@classroomgraffiti.com
kara@classroomgraffiti.com
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Over the next few weeks we will be embarking on a unique learning adventure in Social Studies / Math / Language Arts / Science. Students will be divided up into two groups, each guided by a different teacher, and will explore a unique core curricular concept in greater depth than is possible under regular classroom routines. 
The first group will receive advanced instruction on concepts from the unit we have spent the last few weeks covering. They will expand on previously taught ideas and explore them in greater depth. The other group will look in a different direction, getting a head start on our upcoming unit. They will build a solid foundation of understanding prior to the start of general instruction, touching on subjects beyond what our time would normally allow and becoming “guides” for the rest of the class when the unit begins. 
There are two reasons for dividing the class up during this time: first, higher level learning is more effectively accomplished in a small group setting. The fact that we have two qualified teachers in the room at that time is an opportunity for us to accommodate that reality. Second, by teaching each group different concepts, we create a broader collective knowledge base that can be applied to future projects and group activities. Over time, given the opportunity, students will be able to teach each other about some of the things they have learned during this time. Please know that the entire class will have experienced our regular classroom units on each topic by the time we are finished. 
Students will be grouped based on a number of considerations. These include learning style, evidenced understanding of previously taught concepts, and personal classroom connections (we try not to group best friends or worst enemies together). However, if you are in any way concerned with your student’s placement, feel free to call or e-mail either one of us.
Sincerely,

Cory Graffiti and Kara Classroom

